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RE:  Girls Golf Coach Resignation 

 

Date:  October 23, 2023 

 

 

Fargo South High School head girls golf coach, Mrs. Sarah Peeters, announced her resignation 

of the position. 

 

Mrs. Peeters led the Bruin girls’ golf team for seven seasons. She guided the Bruins to state 

appearances in 2019 and 2020 with a fourth place finish at the East Region Girls’ Golf Tournament 

in 2020. She was named East Region Coach of the Year in 2018. She had multiple golfers continue 

playing golf at the collegiate level during her tenure. Coach Peeters also served as an assistant 

girls’ basketball coach for the Bruins from 2017 through 2022.  

 

Fargo South High School Activities Coordinator Mike Beaton states “Coach Peeters did a 

tremendous job of bringing out the best of her athletes and was a great role model for our student 

-athletes. We were lucky to have her as a coach at South High.”  

 

The search for the next girls’ golf head coach at South High will begin immediately.  

 


